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January 5, 1931,

r, Dawson,
Department of Sociology, 
IIoG5.ll University.

Dear Dr, Dawson,

Enclosed you will find description of the 
Garton Studentship in Social Soienoe, of which you have 
heard in previous years, A 1 ttor addressed to the 
Principal calls our special attention to the matt r and 
asks that if we h«ve a candidate to recommend for the 
studentship we have the documents in London not later 
th^n Fobruaryr 1st,

Are there any graduate students or 
junior members of the staff whom you would like to re­
commend? Would you please let me know without delay, 
and also return the enclosed notice, so that I may be 
able to got the proper letter off to London in due oourse.

From correspondence on file it appears 
that Sir Arthur is most anxious to have McGill put up 
a candidate this year. If possible.

Yours faithfully.

Assistant to the Principal.


